
Wind Power Advisory Committee Meeting 

Bristol Town Office 

January 27, 2016 
 

 
Committee members present:  Andrea Cox, Rob Davidson, Mike Dawson, Steve Hope, Sheila McLain. 

Also present:  Chad Hanna, Chuck Hanson, Pat Jennings, Terry Lowd, Maia Zewert 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:06pm. 

 

Minutes.  The minutes from December 16 were approved unanimously. 

 

Old Business.  Cox emailed Senator King’s office.  A return response was never received.  Cox 

contacted Monhegan Energy Task Force and learned they were hiring a consulting firm.  She 

will follow-up for more information.  Cox contacted Ward from UMaine.  He is willing to attend 

a meeting with WPAC but he is not interested in speaking at a public assembly. 

Upon Selectmen approval, a positional statement will be drafted and given to the town’s attorney 

for review. 

 

New Business.  A webinar titled “Maine’s Floating Offshore Wind Project Moving Forward” 

featuring Habib Dagher, UMaine and Jeff Thaler, Aqua Ventus will air 1/29 @ 11am.  McLain 

will watch. 

A letter was received from Freeport Wild Bird Supply.  McLain will forward it to the Friends of 

Muscongus Bay. 

 

Meeting adjourned 6:47pm 

The next meeting will tentatively be held March 2 @ 6pm. 

 

 
 


